Steven Sepe

From:

taryn carbone <tarynjcarbone@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 14, 2024 12:51 PM

То:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

Tarvn Carbone- Naturopathic medicine study commission support

Dear Study Commission members,

I, Taryn Carbone, am writing to ask for your support in passing of this bill to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. I have been a patient of Dr. Kaz at Anasa personalized medicine for 2 years. She has helped me to better my health with preventative treatments. I had never been treated for high cholesterol, high triglycerides, or food intolerances before. She has helped me to reach my goals in health and continues to do so!

Please support the passing of insurance coverage for Naturopathic Medicine! Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Taryn Carbone 23 Red Oak Dr. Cranston, RI 02921